

Transgender Legal Defense & Education Fund

Working for Transgender Equal Rights

TLDEF Statement on our Celebration with the White House of Transgender Day of Visibility

Executive Director Andy Marra Speaks on this Historic Moment Celebrating Trans Young People and their Families



(WASHINGTON, DC - March 31, 2022) Today, the Transgender Legal Defense & Education Fund (TLDEF) issued the following statement by **Executive Director Andy Marra** in celebration of the White House's commemoration of our country's transgender young people and their families, at an event coordinated by TLDEF:

"Despite the myriad of engineered attacks in states across the country, today is a moment of joy for transgender people everywhere.

TLDEF, our colleague organizations, and the Biden Administration are steadfast in our commitment to building a future that allows transgender people to realize their full potential.

As a transgender movement, we have the responsibility to defend against unlawful and insidious assaults on our children with a strong, unified voice.

Today is a rallying moment for us to ensure these attacks are remembered as the turning point in the fight for transgender equality and justice."

About TLDEF:

TLDEF is committed to ending discrimination based upon gender identity and expression and to achieving equality for transgender people through public education, test-case litigation, direct legal services, and public policy efforts. To learn more about TLDEF's work, visit tldef.org.

Media Contact

Jonathan Adams, Director of Communications

Phone: 646-845-4205

Email: communications@transgenderlegal.org

Content last updated on Apr 1, 2022 - PDF generated from: https://transgenderlegal.org/stay-informed/tldef-statement-on-our-celebration-with-the-white-house-of-transgender-day-of-visibility/ on May 20, 2024.

 $Please\ consider\ making\ a\ donation\ at\ \underline{https://transgenderlegaldefense.networkforgood.com}\ to\ support\ our\ work.$

Copyright © 2023 Transgender Legal Defense & Education Fund, Inc. | Tel: 646.862.9396 Fax: 646.993.1684